
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Please help us to keep your children fit and 

healthy by ensuring they wear their P.E. kit to 

school on their P.E. days. 

3C – Monday and Thursday  

3H – Monday and Thursday 

3P – Monday and Friday 

 

Children should be bringing their book bag to 

school every day, which should include their 

reading book and reading journal. This enables the 

children to change their books regularly and for us 

to read any comments you have made in their 

journals.  

  

 

Homework 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class teachers may send out homework 

specifically for your child, please support your 

child in completing this. We really do value your 

support.  

 

Reading remains our priority 

for homework. Please listen 

to your child read regularly 

and ask them questions 

about what they have read. It 

is also important for  

 children to enjoy sharing a book with you so 

please take every opportunity to read to them, 

maybe at bedtime or alternate pages when 

they read to you! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to another exciting term where hopefully things will begin to be more ‘normal’. 

We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. The children have started the term with 

excitement and quickly settled back into school routines. Hopefully the sunshine will soon make 

more of a regular appearance! Please remember to send a sun hat with your child and apply 

sunscreen as the weather gets warmer. We do like to get outside as much as possible. 

If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions throughout the term please do not hesitate 

to contact me. As always, thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Eckley-Gardner 

Assistant Head for Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

What are we learning this term? 

We will be learning about ‘Why the River Lugg is important’ during our topic this term. The 

children will be exploring the features of a river, study the water cycle, learn about how water is 

distributed and identify the longest and main rivers in Herefordshire.  

 

In science children will be investigating and learning all about plants and their life cycle.  

Weekly P.E. sessions will take place following the P.E. hub scheme with lessons taking place 
outside in the glorious sunshine.  
 
During our R.E. sessions we will learn about ‘What kind of world did Jesus want?’. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

G. A. Eckley-Gardner 

 

Mrs G. A. Eckley-Gardner 

(Assistant Head Year 1, Year 2 and 

Year 3) 

 

Home Learning/Remote Learning 

If for some reason your child is unable to attend school 

(possibly because they are self-isolating), we will be providing 

home-learning tasks for them to complete. This work will be 

available on the Year 3 school webpage:  

https://www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk/children/year-

pages/year-3 

Should the whole class or year group need to isolate then we 

will be using Purple Mash for remote learning.  

 

https://www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk/children/year-pages/year-3
https://www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk/children/year-pages/year-3

